WAYNE COUNTY CLERK OF COURTS
TIM NEAL, CLERK

MEMO:

Date: December 8, 2009
To: All Attorneys and Pro Se Litigants
From: Dennis Archer

Subject: Personal and Private Information

It has come to our attention that there is some confusion concerning the Confidential
Information Form we developed for your use. We inadvertently included a section for
children’s names and date of birth. Unlike Juvenile Court, children’s names and date of
birth are not confidential information as related to Domestic Relations Court and are not
required on the Confidential Information Form. I have attached a new form for your
convenience. We apologize for any confusion we may have caused. Please do not hesitate
to contact me with any questions or concerns.
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Dennis Archer
330-262-2129



